
 
I hope you all had a restful, peaceful and enjoyable summer. I want to 
thank the Board of Directors personally for their hard work to ensure that 
we have a solid schedule for next year of places to meet and presenters or 
speakers at each one. Also we will start off the year with a celebration 
to remind us of the longevity of the Androscoggin Retired Educators 
Association. 
Thank you to many of you for sending me get well cards as I had my right 
hip replaced – seems to be coming along very well. I look forward to 
seeing you all in the fall. 
David Wing 
President AREA


